
We are delighted to announce that Mr. Carmen Martorana Jr., Executive Director of 
IFTA, Inc., has been appointed to the Federal System Funding Alternative (FSFA) 
Advisory Board. This esteemed group is tasked with recommending long-term 
solutions to sustain the Highway Trust Fund. Mr. Martorana's extensive expertise in 
motor fuel use taxes makes him an exceptional choice for this role.

Please join us in congratulating Mr. Martorana on this distinguished honor. His 
opportunity to contribute to the formulation of public policy on a national stage is a 
testament to his hard work and dedication, not only to the members of IFTA but to the 
nation as a whole.
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